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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 

 
To:  Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
   Carolyn Roll, Utility Analyst 
    
 
Date:  June 15, 2012 
 
Re: Tariff Compliance Filing, Docket No. 11-035-T10 & Docket No. 12-035-67 - 

Schedule 94 - Energy Balancing Account – Supplemental Compliance Filing.  
Division’s Review and Recommendation – Approval. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION (Approval) 
The Division of Public Utilities (Division) recommends that the Commission approve Rocky 

Mountain Power's (Company) proposed Schedule 94 Energy Balancing Account (EBA) – 

Supplemental Compliance Filing, with an effective date of June 1, 2012. 

ISSUE AND DISCUSSION 
In compliance with the Commission Order of May 31, 2012 in Docket No. 11-035-T10 & 

Docket No. 12-035-67, on June 8, 2012, the Company filed tariff sheet 94.1 for a proposed 

Schedule 94 Energy Balancing Account. The Commission ordered the Company to add 

additional language to the “APPLICATION” provision on Original Sheet 94.1:“This Tariff will 

also be used to collect the $20 million of deferred net power cost approved in Docket Nos. 10-

035-124 and 12-035-67.”  The Company requests an effective date of June 1, 2012.  The 
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Division concludes that the tariff sheets filed on June 8, 2012 are in compliance with the 

Commission Order dated May 31, 2012 and recommends that the Commission approve them. 

 

 
CC: Michele Beck, OCS 

 Dave Taylor, RMP 

 
 
 
 
 
 


